
 

Year 5 
  

What an exciting week in Year 5! Children visited The Crystal in Royal 
Victoria. They looked around the building and made notes about how the 
future may be in 50 years time. Children will use the information they 
learnt to produce a news report later on in the term. Sabrina in 5S has 
written a recount which she wanted to share.  
  
“On Tuesday 20th January, 5 Sycamore went to the Siemans Crystal building. 
When we came into class, the first thing we did was the register. Just by 
looking at their faces, I could tell everyone was excited. After that, we were 
put into our groups. As soon as we could, we left the building for the bus.. We 
stopped at Stratford and then caught a train. At last, we had reached our 
destination. Silently, we wandered into a sphere and watched a video about 
problems we’ll face in the future. While we strolled through the exciting 
activities one by one, we filled in a worksheet. We learnt lots about what our 
cities will be like in the future. We face problems such as the population 
being too big, people living at a higher age, more housing will be needed and 
more people will be living in the cities. (up to 70% by the year 2050). 
 Afterwards, everyone met up and had a snack. It was about time because I 
was beginning to feel peckish. We made our way back to school with some of 
us wanting to sleep. When we finally got to school, we had our lunch. What a 
BRILLIANT trip!” 
  
A big thank you to all the parents who accompanied the children on the trip. 
Without your support, we wouldn't be able to take the children to these 
exciting educational visits. 
  
Also a big thank you to all the parents who regularly support the class 
teachers with taking the children swimming. Your support is greatly 
appreciated by the year 5 team and children. 
  
If you are able to support the class teachers on school and swimming trips, 
please speak to your child's teacher or a member of the Year 5 team.  
  
Have a great weekend. The Year 5 team. 

ASP 
  

We have a small cooking group 
which runs every Wednesday 
afternoon. In this group we focus 
on turn taking, sharing, following  
instructions and commenting on 
what others are doing.  
  
The children who take part  
respond well,  are always  
engaged and enjoy it.    
  
This week we made a  
tasty vegetarian pizza.  
  
Don’t they look delicious! 

  

  

  


